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From: <EddieSanford@aol.com>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 9/7/2006 10:56:10 PM
Subject: RE: 9-M-06-RZ Benchmark Associates, Jack Butturini

 
actual letter mailed  9-8-06 
September 7, 2006 
Mr. Mark  Donaldson 
Executive Director, Metropolitan Planning  Commission 
Suite  403 City / County Building 
400  Main Street 
Knoxville, TN 37902 
RE:          9-M-06-RZ Benchmark Associates – Jack R.  Butturini 
Dear Mr.  Donaldson, 
Our 20 acre farm is across from  the Woods at West Valley with approximately 
119 homes planned on 48 acres or 2.4  density. Developer Scott Smith requested 
up to 5 (while he was also about to  sell it to the County for a new high 
school) and your agency approved him with  language that seem to set a precedent 
density in this general area of something  closer to 2 units per acre.  Scott  
Smith has displayed poor judgment with his development.   
Next door is now the new West Arden by Saddlebrook Development with it’s plan 
of approximately  73 homes on 28 acres or 2.6 density on some difficult 
slope.  They have shown respect to this area.   
Sixth Tenths of a mile east on George  Williams is the new Emerald Woods 
apartments by developer Steve Williams who  also requested a much higher density 
and your agency listened to the Statesview  Community and encouraged the 
developer to a much nicer development that shows  more respect to our community. 
There is a pattern of developers seeking  unsafe density on our road. Mr. 
Butturini who is three tenths of a mile west of  us now shows similar behavior. I 
appreciate your agency’s more conservative  language that came out as a 
result of recent requests.   
My request is that Mr. Butturini be held to  a density of 1 to 2 single 
family homes per acre for the following  reasons: 
1              front slope and terrain maybe the worst on George  Williams 
2              the two towers he allowed on his property require further set  
backs 
3              two lane George Williams maybe over developed as  is 
(I now have to  set out orange cones monthly in the street to mow and clean 
county easement on  the front of my property) 
4              there are no other residential properties at 5 units per acre 
on George Williams  Road or Fox  Road 
5              it appears Mr. Butturini plans to keep his existing  homes 
Thank you for your consideration of my  request. 
Sincerely, 
George E.  Sanford 
9628  George Williams Road 
Knoxville, TN 37922Home  691-6501          Cell 805-5714
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